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 HOURS: M ON -S AT  9-7 PM ; S UN  9-4 PM
 *S OME  E XCLUSIONS  A PPLY . S EE   STORE   FOR   DETAILS . P RIOR  S ALES  E XCLUDED .

 356-5777 •  RT. 302, REDSTONE of North Conway
 Hometown-Outlet Store

 ALWAYS OPEN 
 SUNDAY 9-4!

 As Always... LOW PRICE GUARANTEE!

 SEARS CREDIT EVENT
 Wed. Aug. 17th thru Sat. Aug. 20th

 or 12 mos. Special Financing on appliances over $499
 or FREE DELIVERY on appliances over $499 (with Sears card)
 No Card? No Problem!  Get one in minutes at your Hometown Sears Store! 

 PLUS... $20 Statement Credit on your purchase of $499!

 EX
TR

A

 OFF 15 %

 EX
TR

A

 OFF 10 %
 ALL APPLIANCES 
 & MATTRESSES 

 OVER $499
 WITH YOUR SEARS CARD

 MOST EVERYTHING 
 ELSE OVER $299
 WITH YOUR SEARS CARD

 You Gotta See Our Flyer in Friday’s Paper! You Gotta See Our Flyer in Friday’s Paper!

CONWAY — The Mountain Garden 
Club has awarded a record $7,000 in 
scholarships and grants for the 2016-
17 academic year. For the fi rst time, 
the club expanded its Alice T. Madden 
Scholarship program to include a 
recent college graduate working in 
the Mount Washington Valley.

Jessica E. Wright, outreach coor-
dinator and offi ce manager for the 
Upper Saco Valley Land Trust, was 
awarded a special $1,000 grant to 
assist with repayment of student debt.

A 2007 Fryeburg Academy gradu-
ate, Wright earned a bachelor’s degree 
in business from Babson College and 
a master’s degree in environmental 
law and public policy from Vermont 
Law School.

Administered by the Mount Wash-
ington Preservation Association, the 
Mountain Garden Club grant was 
restricted to an environmental pro-
fessional living and working in the 
Mount Washington Valley. The MW 

Sara Elsemore  Walker Day

Hannah Howard Amber Dindorf

Mountain Garden Club expands 
scholarship program with 5 awards

see SCHOLARSHIP page 16
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 Gordon T. Burke & Sons, Inc. Gordon T. Burke & Sons, Inc.

 COMMERCIAL - RESIDENTIAL

 (603) 662-8202 • www.gtbandsons.com

 SEWER CONNECTIONS

 Drainage Solutions • Site Work
 Water Lines • Septic Systems

 SCREENED LOAM

 PUBLIC INFORMATION NOTICE

 A Public Informational Meeting regarding Conway Main 
 Street roadway and utility improvement project will be held 
 on Tuesday, August 30, 2016 at 7:00 pm at the Conway
 Village Fire Station meeting room located at 91 Main Street, 
 Conway NH.

 The project is a joint effort of the Conway Village Fire
 District, Town of Conway and the New Hampshire
 Department of Transportation.

 The project area is along Main Street beginning at the
 intersection of Olympia Lane (near West Main Street) and
 continues east to the intersection of Village Lane and East
 Main Street.  Proposed improvements include the following:

 •  Repaving Main Street.
 •  Water main installation.
 •  Drainage system improvements.
 •  Sidewalk repair and replacement.
 •  Possible relocation of utility poles.
 •  Improve ADA accessibility.

 The purpose of the meeting is to discuss alternatives and
 solicit feedback from the public.

 D  & R
 P AVIN G &  S EAL COATIN G
 Recycled Asphalt • Paving • Lawn Building

 Sealcoating • Residential & Commercial

 Call Us For All Your Asphalt Needs!
 (Office) 207-247-8706 (Cell) 207-281-2224 

 drpaving@roadrunner.com

 ALNOR POWER EQUIPMENT
 159 East Conway Road • 356-2500

 Sales & Service

 Pick Up and Delivery Available

 GENERAL 
 REPAIRS 

 for all 
 makes!

 Perm-A-Pave  LLC.
 Get It While It’s Hot!

 Box 680 
 Conway, N.H. 03818

 Call 603-447-5895

 • Free Estimates
 • Fully Insured
 • Commercial & Residential
 • All Work Guaranteed
 Serving the Greater Conway, Ossipee, Fryeburg Area Since 1976

 Asphalt Paving
 Sealcoating & Crackfilling

 Driveway Grading

 STUMP GRINDING

 Brush Removal
 603-662-6079
 Tony Horman

 BRUSH 
 HOGGING

Volunteers are wanted for the Hillclimb on Friday, 
Aug. 19, and Saturday, Aug. 20. A great meal, T-shirt 
and much appreciation awaits all volunteers. Volun-
teers slots are still open for Aug 19 and/or Aug 20. A 
delicious Hart’s Turkey Farm meal provided for vol-
unteers and volunteer T-shirt, and the appreciation 
from 600 cyclists and Tin Mountain staff and volun-

teers. Call (603) 447-6991 today or email nbeem@
tinmountain.org.

Local historian Brian Wiggin will speak about our 
14th president Franklin Pierce, the only New Hamp-
shire-born president to date, on Friday, Aug. 19, at 7 
p.m. at the Whitney Community Center in Jackson. 
Wiggin will discuss the life of President Pierce and 

will also talk about his great-great-grandparents’ 
life in Carter Notch.

Wiggin is a 12th generation Granite Stater, with 
a background in history and political science. He is 
deeply ingrained in the local community in a variety 
of roles as teacher, historian and he also serves on 

Volunteers are needed for the Tin Mountain Hillclimb
Jackson Town Column  Cathi Belcher lodgelady524@gmail.com

Preservation Association provides 
additional loan payment assistance 
without restriction to profession.

A native to the area, Wright said 
young professionals often fi nd it dif-
fi cult to fi nd work with wages high 
enough to support mortgages and stu-
dent loans.

“This grant program offers a tan-
gible solution to the problem of brain 
drain here in the Mount Washington 
Valley,” said Wright in her application. 
“My student loan payments have now 
jumped to $400 a month. This grant 
gives me relief for two and a half 
months.”

Garden Club President Wendy 
McVey noted that in addition to the 
academic scholarships awarded to 
high school and college students, 
the Mountain Garden Club sup-
ports young people from elementary 
school straight through college with 
programs and scholarships. The club 
recently worked with Kennett High 
School students and funded a native 
plant garden at the entrance to the 

school’s sports stadium.
“The loan assistance grant brings 

our involvement with local young 
people full circle,” McVey said.

The club also awarded $1,500 one-
year scholarships to four local stu-
dents, including Walker Day, who has 
received the award all four years of his 
college career. Day is a 2013 Fryeburg 
Academy graduate who is studying 
forestry at the University of Maine. 
His goal is to become a forester for a 
private land company.

Amber Dindorf, a 2014 Fryeburg 
Academy graduate, is another repeat 
scholarship recipient. Dindorf will 
return to St. Lawrence University in 
Canton, N.Y., to study environmental 
science, ecosystems and sustainability. 
This is Amber’s second year receiving 
a Mountain Garden Club scholarship.

Graduating seniors receiving schol-
arships are:

Sara Elsemore, a Kennett High 
School graduate who plans to study 
environmental science and biology at 
the University of New England.

Hannah Howard, a Fryeburg Acad-
emy graduate who plans to study 

sustainable agriculture at Sterling 
College in Vermont.

Alice T. Madden was a former presi-
dent and charter member of the Moun-
tain Garden Club. A passionate gardener, 
Madden enjoyed sharing her extensive 
horticultural knowledge with young 
people. Scholarships are awarded yearly 
through the Mountain Garden Club 
which posts applications and require-
ments in January on its website, www.
mountaingardenclub.org, as well as in 
guidance offi ces of local high schools.
Students from the Mount Washington 
Valley who plan on majoring in a plant-
related discipline are eligible to apply.

Applications are due in early spring 
2017. The exact deadline will be pub-
lished on the website in winter 2016-17.

The loan assistance repayment 
grant was administered for the Moun-
tain Garden Club through the Mount 
Washington Valley Preservation Soci-
ety this year. Recent college graduates 
employed in plant related disciplines 
in the Mount Washington Valley were 
eligible to apply.

One of the largest and most active 
garden clubs in New Hampshire, the 

Mountain Garden Club is dedicated 
to promoting horticultural education, 
civic beautifi cation and conservation 
through volunteerism and friendship.

Members take an active part in beau-
tifi cation projects throughout the area 
during the warm weather months. The 
club also supports Habitat for Human-
ity, Children Unlimited Inc., Merriman 
House, Tin Mountain Conservation 
Center, Jen’s Friends (dedicated to 
providing supplemental fi nancial 
resources to the at-risk cancer patients 
in the greater Mt. Washington Valley 
area), Angel’s & Elves, and the North 
Conway Community Center.

The Mountain Garden Club runs a 
number of fundraisers over the course 
of the year which provide money for 
the scholarship fund. Included among 
those are the annual holiday boutique 
and spring plant sale.

Membership is open to all residents, 
full- or part-time, in the Mount Wash-
ington Valley.

For more information regarding the 
club, its programs and activities go 
to www.mountaingardenclub.org or 
email info@mountaingardenclub.org.

SCHOLARSHIP from page 15

see JACKSON page 26




